
 
PARISH OFFICE 
4 Faheys Road East 
 Albany Creek 4035 

Ph: 3264 8283 
E:albanyck@bne.catholic.net.au 

www.allsaintsparish.com.au 
 

Parish Secretaries:  
Sue Hutton & Rita Di Mauro 

Office Hours: 8am–3.30pm, Mon-Fri 
 

Parish Priest: Fr Josekutty Vadakkel 
E:vadakkelj@bne.catholic.net.au  

 

Sacramental & Pastoral Coordinator: 
Anne Frawley-Mangan 

Ph: 3264 8283 on Thursdays  
E: albanyck.spc@bne.catholic.net.au 

 

Youth Ministry: 
Phone Parish Office: 3264 8283 

E: ymcalbanyck@bne.catholic.net.au 
www.allsaintsyouth.com 

 

All Saints Parish School 
4 Faheys Road East 
Albany Creek 4035 

Principal: Mrs Roycelyn Wilden,  
Ph: 3325 6900 / Email: 

palbanycreek@bne.catholic. edu.au 
www.allsaints.qld.edu.au 

 
 

Parish Finance Council 
Mr Gavin Johns (Chair) 

0421 035388 
 

Local Safeguarding Rep: 
Mrs Cheryl Grace  
Ph: 0403 161947 

Stewardship: Sharing our Time, Talent and Treasure é  

 ALL SAINTS PARISH 
ALBANY CREEK  

Sister Parish to Atauro Island, East Timor 
 
 

Centred on Jesus and guided by the Holy 
Spirit, All Saints is a vibrant, inclusive and 
welcoming community, embracing shared 
leadership as we serve God and others 

OUR LORD JESUS CHRIST, KING OF THE UNIVERSE,  YEAR A ñ 22ND NOVEMBER, 2020  

Let Christ be in charge of our lives 
Fittingly, the liturgical year finishes with the Feast of Our Lord 
Jesus Christ, King of the Universe. We begin the Season of 
Advent next Sunday; our time of preparation for Christmas. This 
is glorious and at this very moment, I invite you to pray with me 
dear parishioners, to have a renewed personal encounter with 
Jesus Christ, or at least an openness to letting Jesus Christ 
encounter us. God is alive in countless ways all around us. God’s 
Kingdom is present every time charity is present. His Kingdom is 
present every time Christian love is at work. Therefore, Jesus says 
in the gospel today that “as often as you did these things to the 
very least of my brothers and sisters you did them to me.ò All 
our sacraments and prayers in the Church are meant to make us 
truly compassionate toward the needy. Saint Mother Theresa 
explains that ñthey are hungry, not only for bread, but hungry 
for love; naked not only for clothing, but for human dignity and 
respect; homeless not only for want of a room, but homeless 
because of rejection.ò 
 
Reflect, today, upon the presence of the Kingdom of God present 
among us. The key question is this: Do I daily invite Jesus to 
transform my life? Do I see the ways Jesus comes to me and to 
others through our daily life situations? Do I allow myself to be a 
missionary disciple with a deliberate decision to follow Jesus 
Christ in the midst of his Church? Let us pray, that if we want to 
be vessels of grace for others, we need to make sure we are 
examining our motives and being faithful and humble. Let us 
always strive to see this presence, be inspired by it and love it. Let 
Christ be in charge of our lives, our bodies, our thoughts, our 
hearts and our wills.  
 
Blessings, 
Fr Josekutty Vadakkel CMI 

The Archdiocese of Brisbane holds that 
children, young people and vulnerable 

adults are a gift from GOD with an intrinsic 
right to dignity of life, respect and security 
from physical and emotional harm. They 
are to be treasured, nurtured and 

safeguarded by all. óFor it is to such as 
there that the kingdom of God belongsô - 

(Mark 10:14).  
 

The privacy of all individuals is important 
to All Saints Parish and we are committed 
to protecting all personal information we 
collect and hold. Our Privacy Policy is 
available at ARCHDIOCESAN WEBSITE - 
https://brisbanecatholic.org.au/privacy-

policy/ 

Fr Josekutty-Installation as Parish Priest 

What:  Archbishop Mark Coleridge will install Fr Josekutty 

   as our Parish Priest  

When: December 13, 9am 

How:  Book on TryBookings: ƘǧǇǎΥκκǿǿǿΦǘǊȅōƻƻƪƛƴƎΦŎƻƳκ
 .Y/L² 

²ƘƻΥ 9ǾŜǊȅƻƴŜ ƛǎ ǿŜƭŎƻƳŜΗ 

https://www.trybooking.com/BKCIW
https://www.trybooking.com/BKCIW
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The time we have is a gift from God  Zthat we need to use wisely.  

The Book of Remembrance  

November is a time when we remember in prayer all 
who have died. Throughout this month the Book of 
Remembrance is placed in front of the Altar. You 
are invited to write in the names of the deceased 
loved ones and friends you wish to have remembered 
in prayer by the community during November. 

If you would like masses especially offered during this 
month, please drop your mass intention 
envelopes to the parish office. Please print 
names clearly so that we can transfer them 
to the Book of Remembrance.  

UPCOMING DATE REMINDERS: 

21-22/11/20 
Sat & Sun 

Peterôs Pence Retiring 
Collection for the Holy See 

At all Masses 

22/11/20 
Sunday 

Youth Event 5-8pm 

24/11/20 
Tuesday 

Parish Finance Council 7.30pm 

19/11/20 
Thursday 

Meditation Group 9.30-10.30am 

30/11/20 
Monday 

Year 6 Graduation liturgy 6.00pm 

13/12/20 
Sunday 

Installation of Fr Josekutty 
by Archbishop M Coleridge 

9.00am 

MASS INTENTIONS 
& OFFERINGS 
It has been a custom in 
our church-tradition to 
have a Mass offered for 
some intentions.  
When you have such a 
need, please write down 
your intention and 
return it to the parish 
office, to the priest or 
place it on the 
collection box at the 
weekend Masses.  

Godõs Word is an inspiring 

Bible Diary,  based on the 

Liturgical readings and 

reflections for each day of the 

Liturgical Year, includes 

memorials, feast days and 

solemnities special for 

Australia and New Zealand. 

the life -giving Word, to help 

you to meditate, to pray and 

to grow in love in all 

circumstances.  

Please contact the parish 

office (3264 8283) to 

reserve your copy. This 

very popular 

handbook is 

selling fast.   

Paul Publications 

Australia - RRP 

$19.95; Parish 

offer: $16.00.  

ALTITUDE YOUTH 

GROUP  

Sunday 22nd 

November, 5 -8pm 

In the Parish 

Centre.  

go to the All saints 

Youth website for 

all the details:  

alllsaintsyouth.com  

A Christmas to Remember! 

We are not going to let the Covid Grinch steal Christmas 2020 and plans are under way to 

make it one to remember-for all the right reasons! For now, here is the heads up on times: 
 
CHRISTMAS EVE ñ THURSDAY 24 DECEMBER  
6.00pm, with carols from 5.40pm  
In person numbers strictly limited by Covid -19 restrictions  
Bookings essential (Trybooking site available December 1)  
 
CHRISTMAS DAY ñ FRID AY 25 DECEMBER  
7am and 9am ñBookings essential  
(Trybooking site available December 1)  
 
BOXING DAY ñ SATURDAY 26 
DECEMBER  
Note: NO 6.00pm Mass  
SUNDAY 27 DECEMBER  
7.00am and 9.00am  

Recognising All Saints Parish School and other Graduates: 
Congratulations to the school graduates from within our Parish family. May you be safe as 
you approach the coming holiday season and we pray for continued success as you 
embrace the next phase of your lives. Our best wishes and prayerful blessings. Dear 
Roycelyn and school community, All Saints parish appreciates your experience, knowledge 
and dedication to All Saints Parish School. May God shower all blessings on you.  
 

All Saints Year 6 Graduation Liturgy: Monday 30th November 6.00pm 

Looking for ways to slow down during 
the 'most wonderful time of the year'? 
Come to Taize Prayer in the church 
or by Zoom at 7pm each Thursday 
throughout Advent. 
What   Taize Prayer 
Where    In the church or via Zoom 
When    7pm each Thursday in 
    Lent, starts Thursday Nov 
    26 
How    Just come to the church 
and fill in contact details or join us via 
the Zoom link:  https://
us02web.zoom.us/j/82575036334?
pwd=UjZqQ0VoWEphcS9PeUdmdz
VCZmtjUT09 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82575036334?pwd=UjZqQ0VoWEphcS9PeUdmdzVCZmtjUT09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82575036334?pwd=UjZqQ0VoWEphcS9PeUdmdzVCZmtjUT09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82575036334?pwd=UjZqQ0VoWEphcS9PeUdmdzVCZmtjUT09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82575036334?pwd=UjZqQ0VoWEphcS9PeUdmdzVCZmtjUT09
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Our special gifts and talents, God -given, Zfor the glory of God, are returned with increase 

to God.  

ALL SAINTS PARISH ALBANY CREEK 

CARE AND CONCERN PRAYER REQUESTS 

Jesus says in John 16:24: óI tell you the truth, my 
father will give you whatever you ask in my name. 
Dear Jesus, in this month of November, please 
enfold the sick  members of our parish family in 
your Divine Mercy:  
Fr Ron, Betty Scott,  John Hanley, Marie Margetts-
McDonald, Helen, Paul, Connie, Leticia, Diane Ireland, 
Pat, Margaret Macaron, Joshua Price, Ann, Sister Lila 
Galvin RSM, Elle, Alan Ryan (Grandpa to All Saints 
School), Kathleen Hicks and family, Robert Bates, Colleen 
Brosnan, Gillian, Michael, Robert Lloyd, Muriel Wiseman, 
Beyton and Tiana, Melanie and David, Kath, Wendy, 
Cristina B., John, Jo-Ellen,  Kerri Lanfranchi, Amanda, 
Melinda, Morris, Des, Jim Dawson, Tully C., Carmel P., 
Norma, Donna, Joanne, Wendy, Felicity, Bernadine. 

For prayer requests or help in any way, e.g. help 
with shopping, meals home help, feeling isolated 
and lonely, please simply ring the parish office on 
3264 8283. 

Please continue to pray for our beloved Fr Ron, now 

retired, and all the elderly ñour most vulnerable, and for 

those affected by the COVID -19 virus pandemic.  

And we pray in memory of Elaine Harris and 

Catherine Bright whose anniversaries occur at this time.  

We also pray for those on the edge of the economy ð 

those in an increasingly casualised workforce and those 

who have been stood down or who have lost their 

employment due to the pandemic.  

Keep praying for an end to the pandemic asap.  

MASS Times  
Adhering to the COVID-19 Safe Plan for our Parish 
Community i.e., observing the requirements of 
physical distancing, sanitation and hygiene and 

contact tracing 
Saturday            6.00pm 
Sunday            7.00am & 9.00am 
Mon, Tues, Wed, Fri 9.00am 
      
All parishioners who would like to attend a Mass are 
asked to follow the below procedures please  
¶ Registration for Weekend Masses 
(Saturday 6pm, Sunday 7am and Sunday 
9am) via trybooking link 
https://www.trybooking.com/BKCIW or by 
calling the parish office (3264 8283). 
Registration for Weekend Masses 
will close at 10pm on the Wednesday prior 
to each weekend until end October. 

¶ Weekday Masses at 9am: complete the 
registration form as you arrive. 

¶ Parish 9am Mass livestreaming, go to: 
https://www.facebok.com/allsaintsalbanycreek 
 

TryBookings for Masses are now available through to 

February 2021. Currently the closing time is midday on 

the Thursday  before the weekend. This is also the cut off 

for returning tickets if you are unable to attend a booked 

Mass. 

To book go to ƘǧǇǎΥκκǿǿǿΦǘǊȅōƻƻƪƛƴƎΦŎƻƳκ.Y/L² 

RCIA (Rites of Christian Initiation for Adults) 
Program  

¶ Thinking of Knowing and Following Jesus? 

¶ Thinking of joining the Catholic Church?  

¶ Thinking of learning more about the Catholic 
Church? 

¶ Perhaps you’ve been thinking of becoming a 
member of All Saints Parish Albany Creek?.  

¶ Perhaps you are just curious about what Catholics 
believe.  

We invite all those who had never been baptized, or 
who had been baptized in another tradition, or who 
had been baptized Catholic but not received the 
sacraments of Confirmation and Eucharist, to “join 
the RCIA.”  

¶ Where to start? 

¶ Well, you just begin from where you are now! 
The RCIA takes place within the context of the parish 
community, and after a suitable period of formation, 
culminates in the reception of the Sacraments of 
Initiation -Baptism, Eucharist and Confirmation - on 
Easter Vigil. 
If you or someone you know is interested in 
finding out more about the Catholic Church, 
please contact Albany Creek Parish at: 
albanyck@bne.catholic.net.au for more details. 

ATAURO ISLAND ñSister Parish to 

All Saints  

SECOND HAND ITEMS DRIVE  

It is that time of year when we hold our 

annual second hand drive for Atauro 

Island.   What would be of assistance to the 

people would be the following:  

Linen ð in good condition, Stationery ð pens, pencils, 

highlighters, exercise books, rulers, scissors etc., Unwanted 

musical instruments (no free standing organs, as we cannot 

ship them), Sporting equipment (soccer balls, basketballs, 

volley balls)  

Due to COVID restrictions, the parish office is unable 

to accept donations this year.  Any donations can be 

dropped to either of the following:  

WEDNESDAY AFTER MASS ONLY  - Parish Storage 

Room ð see Rita/Sue for access (please DO NOT  leave at 

parish office or at the church)  

ANYTIME - 32 Pegasus Avenue, Eatons Hill (at the front 

door) ð please text the number below if you are doing this; 

OR 

M -F 8:30am to 3pm  - Final Touch Australia Unit 3 / 13 

Strathwyn Street , Brendale.  

If you are restricted in your ability to drive, please call the 

number below and we will arrange collection from your 

front door to minimise contact.  

DONATIONS OF MONEY - As our funds are limited this 

year due to not holding our quarterly raffles, if anyone is in 

a position to donate money towards the purchase of 

pharmaceutical items, it would be sincerely 

appreciated.   Donations can be placed it in an envelope 

marked òATAURO ISLAND ð MISSION TEAMó and put 

into the box next to the Tap and Go after this weekend.  

Any queries, please call Jennie OõNeill on  

0409 627 265 (Mission Ministry Team)  

An initiative of the Parish Pastoral Council  

https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/idbqCE8w7GI89LDiN13W7?domain=trybooking.com
tel:3324%203030
https://www.trybooking.com/BKCIW
mailto:albanyck@bne.catholic.net.au
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Come share in our Masterõs happiness, Z build up the Kingdom of God.  

Readings for this weekend 
Entrance Antiphon: How worthy is the Lamb who was slain, to receive power and divinity, 
and wisdom and strength and honour. To him belong glory and power for ever and ever. 
First Reading (Ezekiel 34:11ð12, 15ð17). You, my flock, I judge between sheep and sheep. 
Responsorial Psalm: The Lord is my shepherd; there is nothing I shall want.. 
Second Reading (1 Corinthians 15:20ð26, 28): He will hand over the kingdom to God the 
Father, so that God may be all in all. 
Gospel Acclamation: Alleluia, alleluia! Blessings on him who comes in the name of the 
Lord! Blessings on the coming kingdom of our father David! Alleluia! 
Gospel (Matthew 25:31ð46). He will take his seat on his throne of glory, and he will separate 
men one from another. 

DID YOU KNOW Bumblebees can 

fly higher than Mount Everest.  

CATHOLIC LEADER  
Keeping Faith with You!  

In these unprecedented times, 
The Catholic Leader has 
decided to share our news for 
free a digital edition: 

Υ ƘǧǇǎΥκκŎŀǘƘƻƭƛŎƭŜŀŘŜǊΦŎƻƳΦŀǳκ
ŎƻǾƛŘмфŦǊŜŜ  
aŀƪƛƴƎ ƘŜŀŘƭƛƴŜǎΥ {ŜǊǾŀƴǘǎ ŦƻǊ 
ŀƭƭ τо ƴŜǿ ŘŜŎƻƴǎ ǊŜŀŘȅ ǘƻ 
ǎƘŜǇƘŜǊŘ ǘƘŜ ǇŜƻǇƭŜ 

NEXT SUNDAYõS READINGS 

1st Reading: Isaiah 63:16ñ17, 64:1, 3ñ8 
2nd Reading: 1 Corinthians 1:3ñ9 

Gospel:   Mark 13:33ñ37 

A message from St Vincentõs Care Services: To remain up-to-date with the most 
current COVID19 information relating to St Vincent Care Services Facilities, visit: https://

www.svcs.org.au/news/news/covid-19-update-residential-aged-care-community  

 The editor retains the right to edit any items that 
are submitted to the parish bulletin. The cut off for 

the parish bulletin is Thursday 4pm 

A VOCATION 

VIEW:  The Church 

year ends today. We 

can proclaim Christ 

as King because we 

sense our vocation 

as being members of Christõs 

Royal Family, called to serve 

God and one another.  

21 ï 22 November 2020-Our Lord Jesus Christ, King of the Universe 

EM 
Simon B 
Sharron M 

Kaye F 
John B 

Mary-Louise H 
Cathy J 

R 
Kay D 
Denise B 

Donna J 
Annette C 

Gina V 
Brian W 

W/M 
Kirstie B 
Cindy C 

Michelle M 
Anna W 

Tom W 
Arthur D 

Church Cleaning:Trish S, Rosie W, Bernadette M,,Trish T 

28 ï 29 November 2020 1st Sunday of Advent 

EM 
Trish S 
Denise B 

Karen B 
Rita D 

Neville S 
Judy M 

R 
Eileen B 
Suzanne M 

Cheryl G 
Michael H 

Mike W 
Majella B 

W/M 
Simon B 
Kirstie B 

Michelle M 
John B 

Gabrielle S 
Gina V 

Church Cleaning: Michael M, Howard S 

            BIBLE JOTTINGS 

Today we conclude the liturgical year with the 
celebration of the Feast of The Solemnity of Our 
Lord Jesus Christ, King of the Universe - the Feast of 
Christ the King.  It is a good time to think on our 
image of God,  especially as from next Sunday, the 
first Sunday of Advent, the Church leaves us the 
image of Christ the King, as our hearts and minds 
turn to commemorate the arrival of the newborn 
King at Christmas.  Perhaps today, at this time of 
loss and of turmoil, when even our Cathedrals are 
almost empty, we can look with awe on, and be 
comforted and inspired by, the 10 huge, beautiful, 
and famous statues of Christ throughout the world. 
From Brazil, Poland, 2 in Ohio, U.S.  Vietnam, Chile, 
Bolivia, Portugal, Italy, and El Salvador. They 
emphasize the majesty of Christ our King. 

Positions Vacant  

1) Safeguarding Officer  

Applications are open for the above position in the 

Office for Safeguarding Services located at the St 

Stephenõs Cathedral precinct. The position is a 

full -time 37.5 hour role.  

2) Sacristan  

Applications are open for the above position within 

the St Stephenõs Cathedral Parish. The role plays 

a key role in ensuring full, active and prayerful 

participation at St Stephenõs Cathedral Masses. 

The position is a full -time 37.5 hour role.  

For additional information, please visit the 

Archdiocese of Brisbane website 

https://brisbanecatholic.org.au/ and to careers.  
 
The Archdiocese of Brisbane has standards of conduct for workers to maintain a safe and 
healthy environment for children.  Our commitment to these standards requires that we conduct 
working with children checks and background referencing for all persons who will engage in 
direct and regular involvement with children and young people (0 - 18 years) and/or vulnerable 
adults. The organisation is fully committed to child safety and has a 0 tolerance to abuse of 
children or vulnerable adults. 

Flourish at Mount Alvernia College, Kedron.   Enrolment applications currently are 

being accepted for Year 7, 2024 .  Closing date is 6 February 2021.  

Application Forms are available from the website ð www.mta.qld.edu.au  or by contacting 

Camilla Horn ( enrolments@staff.mta.qld.edu.au ; ph 3632 8599).  Expressions of interest for 

campus tours and small group events also can be made on our website under Visit Us . 

https://catholicleader.com.au/covid19free
https://catholicleader.com.au/covid19free
https://www.svcs.org.au/news/news/covid-19-update-residential-aged-care-community
https://www.svcs.org.au/news/news/covid-19-update-residential-aged-care-community
http://www.mta.qld.edu.au
mailto:enrolments@staff.mta.qld.edu.au

